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16 June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Sixth Form Summer Ball – Friday 9 July Postponed  
 
I wanted to write to you all with an update regarding the upcoming Sixth Form Summer Ball 
scheduled for Friday 9 July at The Ocean Beach Hotel.  
 
Due to the Government’s announcement on Monday with regards COVID restrictions being 
extended until Monday 19 July, we are unable to proceed under the current restrictions on 
Friday 9 July.  
 
I have contacted Ocean Beach Hotel, and I am pleased to say that we have moved the event 
date to Wednesday 21st July. The start time will remain the same along with all previous 
details.  
 
I know that it is disappointing that the date has had to move, but unfortunately this was 
completely out of our hands as we are required to follow the Government’s guidelines. 
Currently social distancing restrictions are due to lift on 19 July, but if the Government 
extends this then we will be required to re-visit what will happen with the Summer Ball. If 
this happens we will be in touch with you again. 
 
I very much look forward to Wednesday 21 July when hopefully we can all celebrate 
together.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Dean Taafe 
Head of Sixth Form 
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